From: Lori Petre [mailto:lori.petre@azahcccs.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 2:03 PM
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Correction of OPFS Rate for Provider - 530099

**%% External Email - Use Caution ****
The DHCM Rates team recently identified and made a correction to one of the OPFS related
PGM rates for Provider 530099 Banner Desert Medical Center as outlined below.

MCO's are asked to identify and reprocess impacted claims and encounters and/or work with the
provider to do so.

Our apologies for this error, and if you have any questions please let us know. Thanks!

Dates of Service 5/1/18-10/1/18
Original PGM for HCPCS 99283-99285 1.1859
Corrected PGM for HCPCS 99283-99285 1.6884
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